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408 W. FM 545, Suite 3, P.O. Box 400
Blue Ridge, Texas 75424

972-752-4100 
www.frognotwsc.com

February 9, 2018
Dear Member:





 This year’s Annual Meeting will be on April 20, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the Blue Ridge Community Center. Members are notified prior to this meeting and are encouraged to attend and participate. Board member elections are held annually at this time.  Board meetings are currently held the third Friday of each month at 8:00 a.m. at the Frognot WSC office. The meeting time and day can be changed according to a majority of the Board members.  

As required, this letter serves as notification of the Annual Meeting. If you are interested in serving as a Director, please contact Robert Todd or Dana Nance at the above phone number to secure the additional documents, or visit our website at www.frognotwsc.com to download the required documents (Applicant Form, Ethical Standards and Conflict of Interest Policy). Notice: The Application form must be received by Frognot WSC before 12:00 p.m. March 7, 2018. 
After receiving all qualified applicant forms, a voting proxy/ballot form will be mailed to all members.  The list of qualified candidates and the number of positions open will be included in the next mailing you receive. This year there are two three-year terms available. Current board members seeking re-election will have an (I) placed next to their name on the ballot. Members are allowed only one vote, regardless of how many memberships they may own.  Votes may be cast in person or by mailing in your proxy/ballot form to our Election Auditor. In the event two candidates receive the same number of votes, Article VII, Section 4 of the By-laws will be enacted.
We are currently in the process of converting from a Water Supply Corporation (WSC) to a Special Utility District (SUD). The WSC Membership has approved this conversion with a 40-5 vote. This vote met the two-thirds majority vote required to proceed. The Confirmation Election should take place in November 2018. A representative with DBI Engineering will be available to answer questions about the conversion process at our Annual Meeting. 
If you have any questions, please contact Frognot WSC at 972-752-4100.

Thank you,

Frognot WSC Board of Directors

NOTICE:  As a reminder, if you are selling a home or property that has a Frognot WSC water meter in place, please contact Frognot WSC to obtain a membership transfer form prior to closing. 
TCEQ regulates that each single family residential unit or each commercial or industrial establishment to which drinking water is supplied from the system, must have its own meter. [290.38]

Please note, each meter should have a cut off valve on the customer’s side of the meter. Please do not rely on a Frognot WSC cut off valve to shut off water.
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